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Gurrie Middle School: Empowering students to pursue their interests, talents, and dreams. 

 
 

January 15, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent of Eighth Grader: 

 

The eighth grade class at Gurrie will be making a class trip to Great America on Thursday, May 23rd. The 

cost of this trip will be $36.00 and is due as soon as possible. The money and the permission slip must be in 

by Friday, May 17th.  In addition to this fee, students will need some spending money for a lunch and 

refreshments, as no bag lunches are allowed in the theme park. 

 

Students will leave for the trip shortly after arrival at school that day and will return to school at about 7:00 

P.M. Our usual bus transportation from the school to home will be available upon our return to the school 

building at the end of the day. 

 

Not all students will be allowed to go on the trip. Any student who has two major disciplinary referral slips 

from April 3rd on may not attend. Students are aware of this policy. Any student not making the trip will 

have a regular full day of school with his/her teachers. 

 

The students will be chaperoned on the trip by teachers. If you have any questions, please refer them to 

your child’s advisors. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mr. Ed Hood, Principal 

 

------------------------------------------ Cut Here and Retain-------------------------------------------------- 

 

    GREAT AMERICA CLASS TRIP 

 

_____ Yes, my child has my permission to participate in the Great America trip on May 23rd.  

  

(This permission slip must be returned with payment. The fee of $36.00 must be paid by May 17th.  

Make checks payable to Gurrie Middle School.) 

 

_____ No, my child will not participate in the trip and I understand he/she must attend a regular day of 

school that day. 

 

_____ Yes, my child has my permission to participate in the Great America trip on May 23rd, but will 

use a Great America pass which the family has already purchased. 

 

 

_________________________________  ___________________________________ 

Student      Parent’s Signature 

 
 

Gurrie Middle School: “Be Respectful, Be Ready, Be Safe.” 


